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You’re Never to Old for Dreams to
Come True!!!

It’s that time of the year for our
Bucket List Golf Tournament...

This is a annual event and ALL proceeds benefits
Dream Makers Program.

Dream Makers mission is to make dreams come true
while the opportunity remains for our residents. Meet-
ing this goal will enhance the quality of life of all our
residents by making a reality of dreams our people
dare to dream. Big or small, it’s our goal to fulfill eve-
ry dream that is possible. Anyone is eligible to recom-
mend a resident that has a dream.

If you would like to play or find out more information,

please contact Joe Deaton or Gene Simpson @ 336-
629-7811.
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Spensor Name will bs on Banner Posied at Tournameni

Presaniing Sponsor 55.000.00 (Call for mere lafarmaiion)

‘Thé Droam Big 5 §1,600.00 4 Players and mora)

Tha Droam Make: Sponsor $1,000.00 (Ineludes 4 Players)

The Draam Sponsae $  B00.00 (Ineludes 2 Playars)

Friends of Dream Makors  $ 280,00 (Ineludes 1 Player)

Maal Spensar 21,280.00 Sponsor Name on display in dining room
Cif Bag Sponser (Sald) 5 B00.00 Sponsor Name on Bag

Celf Cart Sponsar $ 750.00 Sponsor Nama on all carts

Hols Spansor 3 100,00 Spensor Name on sign ai ts box of grean
Putting Groen Sponser(Scld)$ 200,00 Sponss: Nama at Putting Oreen
Driving Range Sponsor(Sold)§ 200,00 Sponscr Name at Driving Range
Goll Towel Spensor(Sold)  $1,000.00 Sponsor Name on Towal

Logo Ball Bponnor (Sald)  § 780,00 Sponsor Name on Golf Ball
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L] From the Executive Director...Randy Tedder '

The start of 2024 has brought the beginning of the next “40 years” for Cross Road Re-
tirement Community. We celebrated the first “40 years” and now we will look forward to
the future. The future is bright, and growth is happening all around us. We look forward :
to the opening of Zoo City Sports Complex across the road from our main entrance. It j
will consist of 8 fields for soccer, football and lacrosse. It will also have pickleball, vol-
leyball, a walking trail, a dog park and a playground that is fully enclosed. It’s a City of
Asheboro park, so all Cross Road residents have the opportunity to take advantage of
the amenities. Also you will see more raised beds for residents for planting this spring and we are remodel-

ing the patio area behind the Annex. We are excited to start the next “40 years” here at Cross Road Retire-
ment Community.

Randy Tedder

Executive Director

Cross Road Retirement Community

Couples Valentines Luncheon
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Employee of the Month
Congnatulations te:
January-Sherry Vann

February-Roy Harris
March-Keith Raymond

Welcome New Employees

January February March T = .
Kimberls Liither Chasity Peebles Mary Statiles Village Residents Main & Memory Care
Jazmine Collie Damia Fernadez Darshay Davis ] ;
Brandy Webster Cheryl Batchelor ~ Shawndora McNair | April April
Brooklyn Freeman Vickie Gearren Donna Hogan 03 Susan Turner 03 Gwendolyn Poole
Mary Overman Nettie Burnham Aaleaha Miller 03 Marion Asbill 09 Jacksie Poe
Felicia Hall William Shoap 07 Evelyn Reeves 14 Leona Hayes
Madson Poole Sara Poindexter 12 Jane Gerringer 14 Debbie Leonard
Carolyn Johnston Selena Alston 14 Joyce Draughn 14 Louretta Swing
Katelyn Johnston Karen Smith 20 Jerry Hancock 09 Edwina Yeatts
Teri Pierson Ana PerezValdes 24 Ruth Strid

Laryssa Wuorenma ;

Dawn Beal 24 Delores Wilkes May

27 Mont Gilmore

May
05 Janice Dortch
08 Hugh Spaulding

03 Tula Schenck
13 Reita Tuttle

17 Karen Walker
17 Margie Sink

18 Dorothy Brower

; 09 Margaret Moon 20 Eva Brady
Welcome New Residents 14 Kay Schimanski |l 22 Bobbie Gibson
) 17 David Brown 27 Gladys Caldwell
Main and Memory Care Centers 19 Carolyn Beane
20 Charlotte Jarrell June

Verline Folwell Jerry Boyd 24 Harold Sti.lllmgs 04 Janet Alln:td
Jeanette McIntyre  Edith Briles %g SlendaSSkll?“er gg ?‘lbe” Miller
Shirley Smith Frances Elkins ey Sinimgs. | 0% foean Sy
Ernest Younts George Braxton Tisiié 18 Josepg H:ﬁ o
Jean Younts Grace Bullard 04 Alta Holt 20 Lewis York
Lois Stiles John Robert 07 Sara Brady 26 Robert “Bruce’” Smith
Mabel Horton Mary Crotts 10 Dorothy Lewis 30 Rebecca Smith
Ann Mullinix Violet Horton 11 Emily Brown B Ll

15 Hugh Wilson

26 Anna Spaulding

Village Apartments %g aﬂssifﬁgfy

Mark & Dawn Chouinard

Page 3

Rita Bischar Vance Lawson
Billy Essick  Gladys Hinshaw
Patricia Cox  Johnny Younts
Bob Jones Betty Passmore
Barbara Brady Pauline Wright
Peggy Heath  Patty Craven
Ruth Wrenn Dot Shoe

Mary Coltrane

Mary Edythe Parks




& Main Assisted Living Activities

We have enjoyed lots of Activities around the campus here at Cross Road. We would like
to express a big thank you to our Volunteers that have sponsored Birthday parties, BINGO,
and much more. Our Assisted Living residents have gotten pretty creative these last few
months with their painting skills, and crafting skills. They have painted a variety of pictures
from Christmas birds to Easter paintings. They have also enjoyed music from Cowboy Don
Davis and Ronnie Conoway, and a few home cooked meals. Our biggest event over the last
few months was our Valentines Day Lunch with our residents and their loved ones. This
was a special time to celebrate the love shared between our residents and their spouse. 3
We ended the season with a special communion with our own Chaplain, Bernie Raymond. ::t'it:?t';ygi‘;:‘:f;'r
If you would like to become a volunteer, please reach out to me at 336-610-1212
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x Memory Care Activities

We have been busy in Memory Care Activities and looking forward to Spring so we can get outside. The
residents did a little armchair traveling to Savannah Georgia, New Orleans, and New Jersey. We are looking
forward to more traveling and seeing all of God’s creation. We played old games and learned new ones like
Left, Right, and Center. With the help of Legacy, we are keeping fit with exercises. We want to be ready to
work in the garden. Residents planted seeds and they are growing so fast. We will be transferring them soon to
our raised garden beds. The residents enjoyed filling eggs and watching the kids from Shepherds Way Day-
care, hunt them. Thank you to all our volunteers that help each week with Beauty Shop, Bingo, Games and
Music. The residents are looking forward to getting outside, bus rides, gardening, games and music
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Caregiver’s Support Group
If you are the caregiver of someone with Alzheimer’s or Dementia,
please join us each 2nd Thursday night of the month in the Village

Clubhouse located at 1306 Old Cox Road, Asheboro. For more in-
formation, contact Bernie Raymond at 336-629-7811. %}
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L Independent Living Apartments Activities

Our Village residents have been quite busy as well. They have hit the roads and traveled to all
different types of places to shop and eat. They have really enjoyed going to the local churches
that host senior luncheons, and playing BINGO of course. We have made some special memo-
ries at our birthday parties where our residents share special memories, dances, or games with
one another. They have enjoyed funny money auctions, and even going to eat at a J apanese !
steak house recently. Sometimes, we just hop on the bus and take a day trip! You never know Brittany
with the Village, what adventure the day will hold, but one thing about it, its never boring! Jordan
If you would like to become a volunteer, please reach out to me at 336-610-1212.

N KISSING 'b W,
BROMHE |

A Word From the Director of Village Services....

Welcome Spring!!!!

This is a good time to come and take a tour of our beautiful village apartments We offer
raised garden beds, stocked fishing pond, walking trails, and covered picnic areas. For
information about our efficiency, one and two bedroom villas and cottages, contact me
at 336-318-1847 or email me at dvs@cross-road.org.

Betty Page



A Thought From The Chaplain
“Multitudes, multitudes in the valley of decision! For the day of the Lord is near in the valley of deci-
sion.” (Joel 3:14 NKJV)

Today many people are in the valley of decision. In fact, every day of our lives, we all make decisions
that affect our destinies and the course of our lives. The choices you and I make in life are vitally important
because our destinies in life are determined by the choices and decisions we make. We either choose God, or
we choose the devil. We either choose life, or we choose death (Deut. 30:19).

Each one of us has to willfully make the decision to live for God and to walk with Him. Joshua said,
“... as for me and my house, we will serve the Lord” (Joshua 24:15). Each one of us must make the choice to Barnis R d
turn our back on evil and serve the Lord with our whole heart. Not to choose is to choose to stay in the same err;;:‘ aly!non
place in life where you have always been. Do not allow the fear of making a decision paralyze you. You don’t o e
have to bounce from one crisis to another or from one decision to another. You can succeed! But you will have
to take a stand for God and stand firm in your decision to serve Him.

What are you going to do with your life spiritually? Are you going to be afraid to make a decision for God? Are you

going to make decisions based on what people think? Or are you going to make your decisions based on what God’s Word says?
If you are already saved but seem to be hindered in making spiritual progress, don’t just sit there! Get up and begin doing some-
thing for God. God promised in His Word, “Whatever you put your hand to I'll prosper...” (Deut. 28:8; Ps. 1:1-3). Put your
hand to something. Reach out to help others. Serve God's people. Be a blessing to someone else!

Multitudes are in the valley of decision. Don’t halt between two options. Choose God. Choose the will of God.
Choose the things of God. Go with God. Do what God is telling you to do. The decision is yours.

£ % On February 22, 2024, we said “goodbye” to Ms. Ruth Wrenn. Ms.
= * Ruth had been a member of the Cross Road Family for 39 years. In Oc-

| tober 2023 we celebrated our 40th Anniversary. Ms. Ruth moved in

s when we were only 8 months old. Ms. Ruth was a ray of sunshine!! She
AT A nicknamed everyone: men were “Captain” and women were “Pretty
- Lady”!

Meet:
Beau and Anakin!!

They were rehomed to
us by Scarlet Mobile Vet. They are a £
local large animal veterinarian.
Beau and Anakin are Boer Goats!!
They are very social, and love being !
fed and scratched. Come say :
“Hello” to them !!!

Admissions and Marketing for the Assisted Livings

[’'m looking for local churches or events where I can share information I about Cross
Road Retirement Community. If you know of any groups that would allow me to do a
short presentation, I would welcome the opportunity.

Please contact me if I can assist you, or your family with Assisted Living or Memory
Care. I can be reached @ 336-610-1214 or @ admissions@cross-road.org

Rhonda Rateliffe
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ARD OF DIRFCOCTORS
Renea Henderson, Board President,
Mike Sheron, Vice Pres., Hope Haywood,
Pam Reagan, Gentry Smith, Terry Bishop
Janet Harllee, Julie Mabe, Merrill Waters
Larry Hilliard (Director Emeritus)
Consultants: Kermit Williamson

MANAGEMENT TEAM

Randy Tedder Executive Director

Rhonda Ratcliffe Director of Admissions & Marketing
Anna Lettera Memory Care Resident Care Director
LeAnn Schatz Resident Care Director

Tammy Horne Human Resources Director

Betty Page Director of Independent Living

Brittany Jordan Activity/Volunteer Director

Susan Cagle Director of Finance

Evelyn Greene Director of Housekeeping & Laundry Cross Road on the Web..,
Bill Page Maintenance Director Visit us at* w ' oraee-rnad arg
Brbalé Russhond Chaplain Visit us at: www.cross-road.org

Brad Lowe Director of Food Services

Also look for us on Facebook
Alison Briles RNV

LinkedIn, and Instagram

Ways You Can Help

If you would like to contribute or donate in honor or memory, please send your contribution to:
Cross Road Retirement Community

1302 Old Cox Rd
Asheboro, NC 27205
Attn: Finance Department

Please specify if you would like this to go to a specific area such as:
Dream Makers

Memory Care

Main Center

Tree of Life

Walk of Honor (name on brick $100)
Pet Fund

Resident or Employee Benevolent Fund
Endowment Fund

Please remember, any contribution to CRRC is tax deductible.




